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 Dom and Pete 

Maxted

OBJ2016/3638/P 21/07/2016  16:22:55 Objection re planning application 2016/3638/P – 97 Camden Mews

The resubmitted plans show that the proposed houses will be built significantly forward of the 

precedent set by the houses to left. They will also have multiple windows and balconies overlooking the 

street, directly opposite existing homes.

This will result in a considerable reduction of privacy and light to our home. We are already very 

overlooked by the houses in North Villas to the rear of the mews, now we will be overlooked, at close 

proximity, at the front of our house as well. Our house is already very dark. This proposal will cut out 

yet more light.

Camden Mews is extremely narrow. It is already overbuilt and as each new planning application is 

agreed, it is becoming an unpleasant and overcrowded place to live. Neighbour disputes are likely to 

increase if this proposal is allowed to go ahead.

Regards

Dom and Pete Maxted

76 Camden Mews, NW1 9BX

76 Camden Mews

 Dom and Pete 

Maxted

OBJ2016/3638/P 21/07/2016  16:23:1776 Camden Mews
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